
School Uniform  
 

Uniform is available at JR Sports shop, Otley. 

 
 

 WINTER 
(October Half Term to Easter) 

SUMMER 
(Easter to October Half Term) 

Girls’ 
Uniform 

 
White shirt or blouse 
 
Grey skirt or pinafore dress or mid grey 
trousers (not fashion) 
  
Green v-neck sweatshirt or cardigan (with 
school logo) 
 
School tie 
 
Green or grey tights  
 
Black School Shoes 

 

 
A gold polo shirt (with school logo) 
 
Mid grey trousers or skirt 
 
Or a green check dress may be worn if 
desired 
 
Green v-neck sweatshirt/cardigan (with 
school logo) 
 
School tie 
 
White knee length or ankle socks  
 
Black School Shoes 

 

Boys’ 
Uniform 

 
White shirt 
 
Mid grey trousers, short or full length 
 
Green v-neck sweatshirt (with school logo) 
 
School tie 
 
Grey socks 
 
Black School Shoes 

 

 
A gold polo shirt (with school logo) 
 
Mid grey trousers, short or full length 
 
Green v-neck sweatshirt (with school logo) 
 
School tie 
 
Grey socks 
 
Black School Shoes 

 

PE Kit for 
Girls and 

Boys 

 
Bottle green hooded top (with school logo) 
(for KS2) 
 
Bottle Green Jogging Bottoms (for KS2) 
 
Trainers 

 
Yellow t-shirt with school logo 
 
Green shadow stripe shorts  
 
Trainers 

 
 
 



General 
Uniform 

Items 

 
Coat 
 
Hats, gloves and scarves (when necessary) 
 
Bags: all children need green book bags with school logo – available from JR Sports, Otley. 
Due to health and safety concerns, please refrain from bringing rucksacks as we have 
limited cloakroom space available.  
 
Pencil Cases: All stationery will be provided by school. Please do not bring pencil cases or 
equipment from home.  
 

 
 

Health and safety and well-being information:  
 

• Uniform items must be clearly marked with name.  
 

• Children are not allowed to wear jewellery other than a wristwatch.  
 

• If children have pierced ears, they are allowed to wear only sleepers, but these must be removed 
during P.E. lessons. 
 

• Children are not allowed to take part in P.E. lessons wearing earrings for health and safety reasons. 
Newly pierced ears must be covered for the first six-weeks and then ear-rings must be removed for 
PE.  

 

• Make up / nail varnish must be removed before attending school. 
 

 • Hair styles should be within the normal range.  
 

• Long hair must be worn tied back for health and safety reasons. 

 
Please visit the JR Sports website for more information 

http://www.jr-sports.co.uk/st-josephs-catholic-primary.html 
 

 

http://www.jr-sports.co.uk/st-josephs-catholic-primary.html

